Department of

Water has no substitute.......Conserve it

County of Kaua'l

COMPETITIVE SEALED BID CANCELLATION

Job No. 15-9
Kaldaheo Well Site Tree Trimming
Kalaheo, Kaua‘i, Hawai‘i

The Department regrets to inform you that the Department is cancelling solicitation Job No. 15-9
Kalaheo Well Site Tree Trimming, Kalaheo, Kaua‘i, Hawai‘i. The Chief Procurement Officer
has decided that it is in the best interest of the public to cancel the solicitation Pursuant to
Hawai‘i Administrative Rules (HAR) §3-122-96, (D) Prices exceed available funds and it would
not be appropriate to adjust quantities to come within available funds. We want to thank you for
your time and participation; an opportunity will be given to compete on any future procurements
of similar construction.

If there are any questions, please contact Val Reyna at (808) 245-5434 or by email at
vreyna(@kauaiwater.org .

Sincerely,

Kirk Saiki, P.E.
Manager and Chief Engineer

/ce

POSTED: August 7, 2015

4398 Pua Loke St., P.O. Box 1706, Lihu‘e, HI 96766 Phone: 808-245-5400
Engineering and Fiscal Fax: 808-245-5813; Operations Fax: 808-245-5402; Administration Fax: 808-246-8628



